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Dear BMCS Family,

Another school year has begun with great hopes of 
academic, spiritual, and interpersonal growth! Our 
dedicated faculty and staff are off to a great start 
and have begun preparing many lessons and 
experiences to help develop the whole child.

I invite you to get involved in our school 
community. Please come into our school and 
volunteer, join us in supporting our fundraisers, 
attend our school’s events and masses and become 
a cheerleader for our school in the greater 
community. When we all come together for our 
school and for our children, nothing can stop us!

Thank you for your continued support of our school!  
Our school children are truly blessed to have this 
faith-filled community surrounding them.

Many blessings to you and your family,
Mrs. Berg

Children are a gift from the LORD; they are a 
reward from him. PSALM 127:3

How much of the prize will you win?

To buy your chance to win a piece of the $150,000 

prize, visit
bishopmac.com/raffle
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PreK4 students painting 
pretty pictures to decorate 

their classroom for fall. 

Kindergarten made new 
friends while observing a 

caterpillar at recess. 

1st grade played popcorn 
BINGO to help us review 
some of our Kindergarten 
sight words.

.

2nd grade reading a story 
about families.

3rd grade enjoyed a story 
from the listening center. The 

listening center is one the 
students’ favorite learning 

centers.

4th graders working on a 
STEM activity.

These 5th graders made a 
marshmallow tower while 

strengthening their friendship 
during the first week of 

school. 

Future engineers hard at work 
in 6th grade STEM Lab.


